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Report 
 
Number of participants register: 115 

Number of participants attended: 103 

One day workshop on Statistical Consultancy is jointly organized by 

Department of PG Studies and Research in Statistics and Mangala Alumni 

Association (MAA), Mangalore University held on July 16th 2022. The 

workshop is inaugurated by Prof. P L Dharma, Registrar Evaluation, Mangalore 

University. He highlighted the importance of literature review, reporting 

language and statistical analysis in producing the quality research articles. Dr. 

Devi Prabha Alva, vice-president of MAA, portrays the importance of 

Statistical consultancy in numerous fields and motivated everyone to actively 

participate. The convener of the workshop Prof. T P M Pakkala briefed about 

significant role of Statistics in research. Dr. Chandru Hegde, Assistant Professor 

of mathematics welcomed the guests and participants and Dr. Harsha S, guest 

faculty of statistics proposed the vote of thanks.  

 

The Key idea behind this program is to enrich the capability of applying quality 

and suitable Statistical analysis in the research. Prof. T P M Pakkala, former 

Professor of Department of Statistics, Mangalore University,  Prof. Ismail B, 

Professor of Statistics, Yenepoya Deemed to be University and Prof. Asha 

Kamath, Department of Data Science, Manipal University, MAHE, were shared 

their in-depth knowledge of Statistics and counsel the participants to way 



forward their research. 103 members of Mangalore University Jurisdiction were 

benefitted from this workshop. Finance officer, Deans of faculties, Professors 

from various Department of Mangalore University and executive members of 

MAA were witnessed the programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  

 

 

 

 

 


